
 

 

 

 

 

 

Vendor Hours  
Policy Change Reminder 

 

  

 

 

  

July 14, 2020 

 

Dear Ancala Owner, 
 

As a reminder, the Board of Directors resolved to change the vendor and construction 
hours to more closely adhere with the City of Scottsdale construction noise policy at the 
June 16, 2020 meeting. 
 

The new vendor and construction hours go into effect tomorrow, July 15th.  
 

New Hours: 
 

• 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday thru Friday 

• 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Saturday 

• No work on Sunday 

• No work on Federally recognized holidays 

• Exceptions for emergencies only 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. 
 

Respectfully, 
 

Saundra McCarrell, CAAM 

Executive Director  
480-661-1066 

smccarrell@aamaz.com  
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